
Dear Valued Customer, 

August 4, 2025 

Important Update: Tariff Surcharges on Orders and Invoices 

Dear Valued Customer, 

We wanted to share an update from Honeywell Process Measurement & Controls on goods 
imported from certain countries into the U.S. 

At Honeywell Process Measurement & Controls, we are dedicated to minimizing the impact 
of tariffs on our customers. Our proactive measures include accelerating USMCA 
qualification for imports from Mexico and Canada and evaluating alternative supply chain 
solutions for key products. Despite these efforts, Honeywell’s global supply chain and 
manufacturing network remain affected. To offset these impacts and continue providing 
value to our customers, we are implementing updated tariff surcharges. 

Effective August 11th, revised tariff surcharges will be applied to the following product 
lines: 

• Fixed Gas & Flame Detection – 16% 

• Portable Gas Detection – 13% 

• High Tech Gas Detection – 13% 

• Gas Measurement – 12% 

• Terminals – 13% 

• Modular Systems – 11% 

• Field Instruments – 13% 

• Process Instruments – 13% 

The revised tariff surcharges will be applied to all SKUs within the respective product lines, 
on orders placed effective August 11th as well as any prices already quoted for which orders 
have not been received. The value of the surcharge will be provided with your order 
confirmations to maintain the transparency expected by our customers throughout this 
process. To avoid any disruptions to order processing, please include the tariff surcharges 
on new purchase orders and payments toward invoices. 



We have implemented tariff surcharges instead of increasing list prices to provide 
flexibility. This approach allows us to adjust surcharges as we mitigate duty costs or adapt 
to U.S. policy changes. 

We are monitoring this situation and will keep you informed. We remain steadfast in our 
commitment to serving our customers. If you have immediate questions, please contact 
your account manager or customer service team. 

  

Your understanding during this time is greatly appreciated. 

Thank you, 

Mary Hollingsworth 

General Manager, Americas 

Honeywell Process Measurement & Control 

 


